
Selectboard 

Memorandum of Record 

December 13, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Gill Selectboard posted for Tuesday, December 13, 2016 at 5:30 PM was 

cancelled.  No meeting was held, and it was not rescheduled.  (The 12/13/16 meeting was a planned 

snow date for the 12/12/16 meeting, which was held.) 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Ray Purington, Administrative Assistant 


